
Summer Term News from Nacton Church of England Primary School 

 

 

Our Year 6’s ventured to Bawdsey Manor for their Residential Visit in June. 

They had a brilliant time, challenging themselves by trying a wide range of 

different activities including; abseiling, giant swing and trapeze. They had an 

amazing time and have many happy memories that they will remember for 

many years. 

 

All of our children took part in our annual 

Sport’s Morning. They worked in teams to 

accumulate as many points as they can in 

a range of field activities before taking 

part in running races. Their team spirit and 

support of each other was exceptional.  

 

Our EYFS and KS1 pupils performed 

‘The Selfish Ladybird’. They were 

able to learn all their lines and sang 

beautifully.  Our Year 5 and 6 pupils 

have also been busy learning lines 

and songs for their amazing 

performance of ‘Time Lord’.  

The pupils have taken part in many sporting 

events this term including our Mini World Cup 

Tournament for Year 3 and 4. We were the host 

‘nation’ and invited three teams to play against 

us. We were delighted with coming joint 2nd.  


